Legal Notice
	to:
	Citizens of Chester 

	from:
	Chester Public utility district

	subject:
	Fiscal Year 2023-2024 budget

	date:
	06-29-2023

	
	


Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors of the Chester Public Utility District have adopted a preliminary budget for the fiscal year commencing on July 1, 2023. A copy of the preliminary budget is available to be reviewed by any public member at 251 Chester Airport Road, Monday through Friday from 8:00am to 4:00pm.   A Regular Meeting, including a public hearing, will be held on August 22nd, 2023, at 5:30pm for the purpose of adopting the final Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Budget for said Chester Public Utility District. At which time the public, during the public hearing, may appear and be heard regarding any concern within the proposed budget. 
This notice was posted at the Chester Post Office, the Chester Public Utility District, Seneca Hospital, Holiday Market and on the CPUD website; chesterpud.org.
Signed: Cheryl E. Johnson, Clerk to the Board, Chester Public Utility District 
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